
Grant Application Outcome 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to thank you for submitting your grant application titled "[Title of Research 

Proposal]" to [Name of Funding Organization]. We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated 

to developing your proposal. 

After careful evaluation by our review board, we regret to inform you that your application was 

not selected for funding this year. This decision does not reflect on the quality of your research, 

which we found to be very compelling, and we encourage you to consider resubmitting your 

application in the next cycle. 

Feedback from the reviewers has been attached to this letter for your reference. We value your 

contributions to medical research and hope to see your work continue to develop. 

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss the review process, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you again for your submission, and we wish you success in your future research 

endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Name of Funding Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


